
                        

December 21, 2018 

 

Dear Patient, 

The New Year represents an opportunity for renewal. In this spirit, we are pleased to share two exciting 
developments that will allow us to continue providing the care you and your family have come to expect. 
 
Beginning January 28, 2019, our Little Egg Harbor office will move to 200 Mathistown Road in the Great Bay 
Plaza. All appointments scheduled in Little Egg Harbor on or after that date will take place at this new location. 
Patient parking is available in front of and along the sides of the building. 
 
In conjunction with this move, Family Medicine Center is joining AtlantiCare Physician Group. Rest assured the 
same providers and staff you have come to know and trust will continue to care for you. What this transition 
means is that you will gain access to AtlantiCare’s extensive list of specialists and resources so you can receive 
the healthcare you need when you need it.  
 
As we become members of AtlantiCare Physician Group, we look forward to caring for you in our new Little Egg 
Harbor office as well as at our Manahawkin location:  
 

  Little Egg Harbor   Manahawkin 
200 Mathistown Road   1301 Route 72 West 

  Great Bay Plaza    Suite No. 240 
  Little Egg Harbor, NJ 08087  Manahawkin, NJ 08050 
  Phone: 609-296-1101   Phone: 609-597-7394 
  Fax: 609-296-9653   Fax: 609-597-6833 
 
Please note that our hours will remain the same. If you have any questions, or if you would like to make an 
appointment, please call us at 609-296-1101 (Little Egg Harbor) or 609-597-7394 (Manahawkin).  
 
For more than 30 years, we have enjoyed becoming part of your family. As we embark on the next chapter of 
our journey, we will continue to be there for all of your healthcare needs. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Family Medicine Center 
John J. Kenny, DO; William B. Glenn, DO; Rosenio Medenilla, MD; Michael Raguso-Failla, MD; Toby Tracy, DO; 
Caroline Mastro, MD; Kimberly Hogan, MD 


